
TPNA Steering Committee Minutes
1608 Glenwood Ave SE
April 9, 2007

Members in attendance: Donna Thorkildson (took minutes), Richard 
Thorkildson, Daniel Goldman, Frances Goldman, Carol Knutson. 
Members absent: Marina Higgins, Laura Silbernagel, Debbie Dixon, Jody 
Collins, Rosemary Quesenberry, Sue Dahlberg. 
President's Report - Daniel Goldman - Called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m. 
Steering Committee approved minutes from previous meeting. 

Treasurer's report - Richard Thorkildson - $50.27 outstanding printing costs 
paid to Daniel. Thanks to Debbie Dixon for picking up newsletters from 
printers. $885.09 bank balance. Eleven new members at General Meeting. 

Leadership Meeting (at Renton Senior Center): Not much happened, but was 
an ideal opportunity for networking. 

TPNA General Meeting: General discussion about how the meeting went and 
next steps. Appreciation for volunteers at meeting, especially Marina Higgins 
for bringing refreshments. First change for next year is to have a sign-in sheets 
for supporting members and attending members. 

Letter to Superintendent of Schools: It has not yet been written, but should be 
done soon. 

Phone Numbers - Publishing phone numbers in newsletter. It was decided to 
table the topic until we have a larger committee attendence. 

Ginger Creek Park - Liability is a hold-up. Seattle water department wants 
TPNA or city of Renton to provide liability insurance in order to finalize an 
agreement. 

Zoning - Daniel wrote a letter to the Zoning Department thanking them for 
listening to our complaints and interest in the area concerning fast traffic and 
icy conditions. 

Adjourned at 7:50 pm 

Note:

This PDF file was created in March 2015 as a replacement for the original 



version, an HTML file downloaded from the original TPNA website. In early 
2015, TPNA created a new website and de-activated the original one. The 
HTML file was not suitable for the new website. All the text of the original file
was copied verbatim into a Word file, which in turn was converted into this 
PDF file. The text layout, wording, and spelling used in the original file are 
preserved here.

Dave Beedon
TPNA secretary


